
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

11 April 2019  

 

Dear Parents and Whanau, 

 

As you may know, Teachers across the country have been negotiating better working 

conditions, greater support for students with special needs, as well as remuneration that 

reflects the important job teachers do everyday.   On ​Friday 10th of May​ there will be a Paid 

Union Meeting (PUM) that our teachers will be attending to discuss the latest offer from the 

government.   To minimise disruption to the children’s learning our school will remain open 

for instruction, however we are unable to run normal teaching programs and there will be no 

assembly this day.  

 

In the morning, the following classes will be catered for in other classrooms while the 

teachers are at the Paid Union Meeting (PUM): Room 6, Room 4, Room 13, Room 9. 

 

In the afternoon these classes will be catered for in other classrooms while teachers are at 

the Paid Union Meeting (PUM):  Room 14, Room 11, Room 5, Room 1, Room 16.  

 

While there is no requirement to do so, some whanau may choose to keep your children at 

home for part or all of the day on Friday 10th of May.  Buses will continue to run at the 

normal times.  

 

Nga mihi,  

 

Tania Heke  

Principal  

 
742 Te Rahu Road 07 871 6025 
Te Awamutu 3800 principal@pekerau.school.nz 


